
Spring term - Nursery 

This term the children have been brilliant at keeping themselves busy and finding lots 

of new things to do.  

                                

 

 

 

 

                                   

 

 

 

 

We have lots more to learn next term and can’t wait to plant our vegetables and watch 

them grow. Have a happy Easter and we will see you all soon. 

We have done lots 

and lots of cooking 

from biscuits to 

porridge to wobbly 

jelly! 

We have found lots 

of things out in our 

investigation area 

from making 

bubbles to melting 

ice. 

Our construction 

work has been 

amazing and we are 

great at team work! 

We have enjoyed 

solving problems which 

has helped us to be 

independent. 

Our number work is 

fantastic. Not only do we 

recognise our numbers up 

to ten but we can also 

count the right objects out.  

We like nothing more 

than mark making on a 

BIG scale. 


